
“The disciples were first called Christians in Antioch” (Acts 11: 26) 
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“The fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, forbearance, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, 
gentleness and self-control.” (Galatians 5:22-23) 

  

Dear Reverend Clergy, Esteemed Members of our Parish Councils, and all the faithful 
parishioners of our God-protected Antiochian Archdiocese,   

  

May the divine grace and peace of Christ Jesus our Lord come upon you and our entire 
world! 

Our main office at the archdiocese has been receiving a considerable number of inquiries 
from clergy, parish council members, as well as other various organizations who have the 
desire to help the Antiochian Archdioceses in Lebanon. 

The inquiries are related to the news and Social Media posts about events taking place in 
several archdioceses in the Antiochian Motherland. 

In response to the aforementioned inquiry, all interested donors that want to help this 
humanitarian need may mail their donations to the Archdiocese noting on the memo section 
of their checks “Relief Fund - LB”. All donations will go directly to those in need. 

During these challenging times as well as all times, love is practiced and demonstrated by 
prayers and supplications on behalf of all that are in pain, distress and loss of comfort. 

Please pray for peace in the entire world and upon all of God’s creation so that the Lord 
Jesus Christ may wipe every tear of all the afflicted. 

Your Father in Christ, 

  

+SABA 

Archbishop of New York and Metropolitan of all North America 

ANTIOCHIAN ORTHODOX CHRISTIAN ARCHDIOCESE 
OF NORTH AMERICA 

His Eminence 
The Most Reverend 
Metropolitan SABA 

Archbishop of New York and 
Metropolitan of 

All North America 

 

mailto:Archdiocese@antiochian.org

